Dear Principal,

I have raised a concern about food at school with my classroom teacher, but have not had any success in resolving the issue. I am escalating this to you, because of the seriousness of the issue.

Please see the email thread below.

I am also linking you to this open letter to schools from Dr Kyla Smith, Paediatric Dietitian: https://mealtimes.com.au/schools/open-letter/ 

Further information about the scientific evidence behind my concern can be found here: https://mealtimes.com.au/schools/evidence/ 

Advice for schools can be found here: https://mealtimes.com.au/schools/educators/ 

I would like to work together to resolve this issue.

Sincerely,

[Your name] 

